Newsletter # 3 December 1st, 2007

To members, parents, youth, and all supporters,

Hartujs'!

Busy fall season!!! Our yunatsvo has been very busy this fall!!! They have wonderfully represented CYM at several events, including the panachyda for Stepan Bandera and a visit with Yurij Shuchevych, participated in a Maskarada for Halloween, and played games at CYM Fest. We congratulate all the vychovnyky, vporyadnyky, and members of Bulava that have helped organize and facilitate yunatsvo participation in these events.

<u>Saint Nicholas comes to CYM:</u> On Saturday, December 8th, at 2:00 pm, Svyatyj Mykolaj will visit our Oseredok. All the good children are invited! The theme this year is "A Christmas Carol" and yunatsvo, as well as the celebrated CYM choir, will be performing. The Heavenly Office will be open from 9:00 am to 1:45 pm.

<u>Carolling for CYM Youth Fund:</u> During this Christmas Season you will be visited by yunatsvo carolling. We kindly ask you to be acceptant and generous. If, by chance, they miss your household, please contact the Oseredok office or send your donation by mail.

The traditional «Malanka» with debut and a celebration of the Old New Year will take place on Saturday, January 12th, at the Chicago Marriott O'Hare (8535 W. Higgins Road). Rooms are available at \$99.00 per night to all guests by calling the hotel at 773-693-4444. When making your reservation, please reference the "American Ukrainian Youth Association" to receive the discounted rate. For further information, tickets, and table reservations, please contact Podruha Andrea Mulyk at 773-410-2019 or email malanka2008@yahoo.com.

Membership dues: With the beginning of a new calendar year, please pay your membership dues. We remind you that the annual amount for a single person is \$24, and for couple is \$30. Also, Bulava is asking the parents of Yunatsvo to pay the dues in the amount of \$25.

Mark your calendars:

- ☑ Dec 8th at 2:00 pm Saint Nicholas comes to CYM:
- ☑ Dec 8th at 7:00 pm A performance by «Spalenij Teater» at a Cabaret Night in Memory of Father Pavlo Hayda
- ☑ Dec 26th to 30th Winter Camp in Baraboo, WI for the Starshe Yunatstvo;
- ☑ Jan 12th, 2008 Traditional «MALANKA» with debut:
- ☑ Feb 10th, 2008 Sumivska Yalynka:

On the occasion of the approaching Christmas and New Year 2008, Uprava of CYM wishes all the members, parents, and all the supporters a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. May God grant you numerous gifts, happiness and good health!

Честь України!		Готов Боронити!
	For the Executive Board	
Yarka Abramiuk President	Andrij Kosowsky Youth Chairman	Larysa Fedoriw Secretary